
July 19th 1907.

T)ear lOulam,

In reply to your letter of July 16th requesting the 

sl/::nBture of a representative of this Society to a proposed manorial 

to the Prine Minister, j ba^^ to return a copy of the laomoriel to 

■^icn The ’.Mdy ??ranee« PvJfoor , '^r ^nident of *he Central b'^c -oL^'' 

hai2 afii:ced h»r ^If^ruiture.

Your^; faithfully,


